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Friday, January 7, 2022 

Greetings, Mill Creek Families! 

After some wild and crazy weather to start the week off, things have settled down and we 
are off and running in 2022.  We’re happy to have students back and are doing our very 
best to keep our school safe for all, in light of the latest twists and turns through the 
global pandemic.  Please continue to stress to your children the importance of wearing 
masks properly, maintaining social distance and washing hands.  Attendance at school 
is still a top priority, but only if your child is healthy.  Please keep your child home if 
they are sick.  

Let’s Connect!  You’re Invited to Learn 
More about EPS Replacement Levies 

Connect with Region 2 superintendent, Larry 
Fleckenstein, to engage in conversation and have 
questions answered about the upcoming 
replacement levies on the February 8, 2022 ballot. 
We want to hear from you and hope you can attend 
this Zoom meeting to share your thoughts. 
Registration is required to receive the link for the 
Zoom meeting. 

Date:  January 24, 2022 

Time:  5 – 6 p.m. 

Question that will be posed: 

• What questions do you have about the two replacement levies? 

Register in advance for this meeting: 

https://everettsd.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUudOurqDIiG9T7LxBDtmCjWAO
WB4oQm2EF 

https://everettsd.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUudOurqDIiG9T7LxBDtmCjWAOWB4oQm2EF
https://everettsd.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUudOurqDIiG9T7LxBDtmCjWAOWB4oQm2EF


After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the meeting. 

January Calendar Dates to Be Aware Of: 

1. January 17:  No School in Honor of MLK Day  
 

2. January 31:  Non-Student Day:  Teachers will work on end of semester progress 
reports (There was an error about this in our January Newsletter. We apologize 
for any confusion this caused.) 
 

That’s it for this week!   

Warmly, 

Brenda Fuglevand, Principal   bfuglevand@everettsd.org 

Kristin Dickert, Assistant Principal  kdickert@everettsd.org 
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